SUMMIT TAX AND ACCOUNTING LLC
3481 US HWY 220 ALT N
SEAGROVE, NC 27341
336-223-4436
julie@summittaxandaccounting.com
www.summittaxandaccounting.com
  January 28, 2024
 It is that time of year again and we look forward to working with each client this tax season.  Tax season is here with the IRS opening their portal to accept tax returns on January 29, 2024.  If you will take time to review and complete the attached documents:
· Sign the engagement letter 
· Complete the client information form
· Complete the deduction form if you usually itemize or feel you will exceed the standard deduction threshold
All documents can be printed and filled out then uploaded using the secure portal at Summit Tax and Accounting LLC (securefilepro.com) using the guest exchange or schedule your appointment either face-to-face or zoom at andaccounting or you can always reach me directly at 336-223-4436.
 The Secure Send mailbox is available 24 hours a day and does not require pre-registration. Please include any questions you have, and we will answer them by email or call when preparing your tax return.
 We recommend that you go to the IRS and create an online account at the following web address link: www.irs.gov/payments/your-online-account so that you will have access to your IRS record. Due to the backlogs of the past few years, IRS is answering fewer calls and has fewer staff. We can help you if you use the IRS online account and consider authorizing us to speak to the IRS on your behalf.
 We have also enclosed our engagement letter to prepare your 2023 tax return.  This must be signed by each taxpayer that will be filing a tax return with us this year.  Please make sure to sign and return it to us with your organizer sheet when dropping off or uploading your tax documents.
 Remember, to ensure the prompt filing of your tax return by the deadline of April 15, 2024, we will need your tax documents in our office no later than March 30, 2024.  Should you drop-off/upload after March 30, 2024, please know that an extension will be filed on your behalf.  If you think you will have a balance due, please report that information to our office so we can estimate a payment for your extension. Keep in mind there are circumstances beyond our control that may cause us to need to extend your tax return. If that is necessary, we will inform you as soon as possible.
 Office hours are Monday – Friday by appointment from 9am – 6pm. We are thankful for the opportunity to serve you and appreciate you choosing to work with us.
 Thank you,
 Julie W McNeill
 Julie W McNeill[image: ]
Accountant
Owner, Summit Tax and Accounting LLC
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